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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

Autumn Show on Saturday 7th September  

The THACS Autumn Show will be held in Tewin Memorial Hall on Saturday 7th September. 
It’s a great showcase for some of the many talents of local people, so please support this 
event by exhibiting some of your handiwork. There will be show classes covering flower 
arranging, flowers, vegetables & fruit, arts & crafts, photography and culinary, so I am sure 
that you can select some suitable categories to enter. Please come along, have a go and 
support your village show. 

There is also a wide range of age-appropriate categories for youngsters of all ages, from 
pre-school to school leavers. If you are looking after your children or grandchildren during 
the long summer holiday, then you are sure to find something suitable for them to make 
and enter into the show. You can even pair-up with them and enter something into the 
Adult & Child Pairs class, which gives you a good opportunity you to get together with that 
child and have some productive fun together, whilst helping them to develop their skills 
(and maybe your own). Go on, try it!  

The show schedule and entry forms can be down-loaded from the THACS page on the 
village website (www.tewinvillage.co.uk/clubs/thacs/) or you can get paper copies from 
Tewin Stores after 1st July. (Note that all THACS members will receive electronic or paper 
copies of the show schedule by then.) Once you have the Show Schedule, you’ll be able to 
see all of the options and then select which ones to enter before submitting your completed 
entry form (and any entrance fees) by Sunday 1st September. 

Ray Keppler, THACS Show Secretary. 

 


